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6th February 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
RECEPTION ZOOLAB WORKSHOP - MONDAY 13TH MARCH 2017  

As part of our Science Week, on Monday 13th March 2017, Zoolab will be visiting RK.  The children will have the 
opportunity to learn about and get up close to a range of insects and small creatures.  They will also discover 
more about the creatures’ habitats and how they have adapted for survival in those habitats.  The workshop will 
take place in the classroom; children can be as involved as they feel comfortable to do so.   
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.00 towards the cost of the workshop.  If you have difficulty 
paying, please speak to Mr Barrow or the office staff in confidence.  Please complete and return the permission 
slip below no later than Friday 3rd March. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs C Tennant 
KS2 Phase Leader / Science Co-Ordinator 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

RECEPTION ZOOLAB WORKSHOP – MONDAY 13TH MARCH 2017 

 
Name of child: .............................................................................................................      Class: ................................ 
 
 I give permission for my child to take part in the Zoolab workshop on Monday 13th March 2017 
  
 I have paid via ParentPay 
 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £3.00 (cash or cheque payable to St John’s Primary School please)  
 
 
Signed:  ……………………………………………………………………………………................................   Date: .………………………………. 

   

   

   


